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June, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
To try to increase safety at the end of the school day, our dismissal procedures will change for Fall 
2017.  Please review the information below.  Your feedback is very important Please feel free to call or 
email me. 
  
Kindergarten teachers will continue to dismiss their students out the back playground door. 
  
Grade 1 teachers will continue to dismiss their students from the flagpole. 
  
Beginning SY 2017-18 
Grade 2 teachers will dismiss their students from the left of the main stairs near the flag pole. 
  
Grade 3 teachers will dismiss their students from the right of the main stairs near the flag pole. 
  
Grade 4 & 5 will dismiss their students from the door on Sawyer Street.  
  
 School staff will be at the following street corners to cross students who have permission to walk 
home: 
  

 Mt. Pleasant St. and Buchanan St. 
 Buchanan St. and Highland St. 
 Sawyer St. and Mt. Pleasant St. 

  
These changes are being made in an effort to have more accountability—this way allows each teacher 
to dismiss their own students and still continue to have students crossed at the 3 street corners. 
  
Thank you for your feedback, 
   

Celeste Hoeg 
 


